
From:  Murvel Borth <arrowbrranch@argontech.net> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  9/16/2006 7:41:30 PM 
Subject:  Water for Texas 2007 
 
Dear  Mr. Roberts: 
My answer to the water problem is;  l.  The U. S. Government should not  
subsidize the usage of any 
water from the underground water sources, for any reason.  2,  When the  
lake levels are low as they 
are now,  divide the lake  with a dam at some narrow point and dredge  
the other side and save 
the water .  This will enable use to store more water at less cost and  
lower the evaporation because 
there will be less exposure of the water to the sun.  
 
Please do not e mail me a copy of this document, it will tie up my  
computer for days, but send me 
some information by mail so that I can get an idea of what is happening.  
 
Thank you.   Murvel Borth 
 


